
NOTICE 
Operational Audit Report for the Water Corporation 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority today published the 2009 operational audit report for the 
Water Corporation’s water services operating licence.  

A copy of the report is available from the Authority’s web site.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Harry Hilton 
A/Assistant Director Monitoring 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
9 November 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8083/2/20091109%20Water%20Corporation%20-%202009%20Operating%20Licence%20Final%20Operational%20Audit%20Report.PDF

